
Dear Sirs

I have lived in Enfield for over 50 years and have witnessed many changes which are valued and also value 
many things that have not changed.

Clearly many services provided by Enfield Council have deteriorated, especially recycling collection and the 
ability to make contact with Enfield Council but for some reason Enfield wishes to increase house building 
regardless of the effect on existing Council Tax payers, and its ability to deliver the services that will need to be 
provided. It would seem that the policy does not have regard to practicalities and residents welfare both mental 
and physical but to feed the misplaced Council ambition.

The widespread destruction of the Green Belt should not take place but the use of brownfield sites should be 
given priority. In many cases brownfield use can improve conditions for surrounding residents as well as 
fulfilling the housing need.The widespread use of the green belt will have many adverse affects, including 
increased traffic congestion and the harm to the environment

I object to the Draft Local Plan and trust that the Plan will not be implemented.

Yours faithfully




